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Bay of Quinte Branch 
United Empire Loyalist Association of Canada 

 

Membership Form 
 

Please complete the following and send to Janet Eggleton, Membership Secretary 

Box 647, Stirling, Ontario.  K0K 3E0 

Make cheques, money orders or bank draughts payable to:  BAY OF QUINTE 

BRANCH UELAC 

 
Help us keep our members informed and our branch active. 

 

NAME:     
 

ADDRESS:     
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

PHONE: E-MAIL: 

  

 

List any UE Ancestor name(s) you are descended from or are researching: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE CHECK ANY OF THE FOLLOWING THAT APPLIES TO YOU 

 
__  I would like to attend meetings but need transportation to get there. 

 
__  I can offer transportation to meetings for local members who need it. 

 
__  I would be interested in giving an historical related talk or presentation. 

 
__  I would be willing to assist others with their family researches. 

 
__  I would be willing to phone local members about branch activities. 

 

 

ANYBODY WISHING TO HAVE HIS OR HER NEWSLETTER SENT BY EMAIL INSTEAD OF REGULAR 
MAIL, PLEASE INDICATE SO WITH YOUR RENEWAL.  THIS IS AN IMPORTANT TIME & COST-
SAVINGS FOR THE BRANCH.   



BAY OF QUINTE BRANCH 
United Empire Loyalist Association of Canada 

 

 

CHANGES  CHANGES  CHANGES 

 

Dear Quinte Branch Loyalist Members: 

 

Some of you may have heard that Dominion is going to an electronic, 

direct-payment system for memberships.  A few smaller branches have 

been chosen to initiate the system and get the bugs out before launching to 

the rest of the branches.  As such the Bay of Quinte Branch will collect 

memberships as usual.  The only change presently will be the time frame 

for dues collection.  Starting November 1st dues collections begin.  

Dominion must receive your dues by December 31st in order to maintain 

your membership.  The Quinte Branch will transition to an electronic 

option in 2020 as the system develops.  All other methods of membership 

payment will remain intact for those wishing that method of payment.    

 

Individual dues are $55 per member, $70 for family while 

multibranch membership remains unchanged at $15.  A new 
student rate is now available for $28.00 (proof of student 
status such as a student card is required along with application 
and fees). 

 

Membership includes the Branch newsletter, The Quinte Loyalist Muster, 

published 5 times per year as well as the Loyalist Gazette, published by 

Dominion twice yearly. As a member, you are entitled to participate in all 

Branch activities, take part in all business and vote at the Branch level. 

 

Help keep our Loyalist Heritage alive and our Branch active. 

 

Donations are always welcome. Have you considered giving a gift 

membership to someone who would enjoy the benefits? 

 

For LIFE MEMBERS who don’t submit annual dues an update in personal 

information would be appreciated. Just return the membership form with 

any changed information. 

 

All the best in the coming year and we hope to see you at the upcoming 

meetings. 
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